
 

Greetings from your partners at the Tennessee Department of Human Services (TDHS), Adult Day Services Team! 

Welcome to the Adult Day Services (ADS) Quarterly Newsletter. This newsletter shares information on topics related to 

your day-to-day operations as a licensed Adult Day Services (ADS) provider. 

In this edition of the newsletter, we would like to provide information on the upcoming TAADS Conference and several 

DHS program updates.        

 

Join us at the Annual TAADS Conference 

The annual TAADS Conference will be May 7th-9th. Register and join today at www.TAADS.net.  

 

  

      

 

                        

http://www.taads.net/


 

 

DHS Adult Day Services Advisory Group 

All Adult Day Service providers are invited to join us at the first DHS Advisory Group meeting right 

before the kickoff of the TAADS conference.  The meeting will be on May 7th at 4pm at the conference 

hotel. We look forward to partnering with all of you!  

 

Rules Revision Kickoff 

DHS is getting ready to start the next round of Adult Day Services rules revision.  We are so pleased at 

how many of you responded to the invite to join our rules revision committee.  Our first meeting is 

scheduled for April 3rd.  We will keep everyone posted on the progress.   

 

Annual Fee Mailing Address Update 

DHS has changed the address that providers will use to mail in all annual fees.  The new address is 

provided below and is also displayed on the Fee Information page of your annual report in the provider 

portal.  Our hope is that this will resolve any issues/delays you have experienced with processing 

payments. The new address is:    

Child and Adult Care Pre-Licensure Unit 
393 Maple Street Suite 200 
Gallatin, TN 37066 
  

 

 

Licensing Violations or Illegal Operations  

To report suspected adult day services licensing violations or possible illegal operations call the Child and Adult Care 

Complaint Hotline at 1-800-462-8261 or email AdultDayServices.DHS@tn.gov.  

 
Reminders 
We will feature existing and newly opened ADS agencies in the Program Spotlight section of each issue.  If you wish to 
be featured, have ideas about potential topics or general feedback please reach out to us by email at, 
AdultDayServices.DHS@tn.gov. 
 

Quarterly ADS Newsletters are posted at the ADS webpage of the TDHS website for your reference at, 

https://www.tn.gov/humanservices/adults/adult-day-services.html. 
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